
Level Cross Elementary School would like to formally thank former head custodian 
EL Lambert, who donated our new sign in honor of our school's first principal, 
Cathy Brady!  We would also like to thank the Level Cross PTO for its assistance 
with getting the sign connected.  With the help from these folks, our community 
will now have better communication from our school! 

Former Level Cross Staff Member Donates Sign to School 


